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Stay Informed with Text Messages from OPEIU
Local 8!

As part of our ongoing efforts to keep you informed, engaged, and connected, we are
excited to introduce another way to receive important announcements, reminders, and
information from OPEIU Local 8: text messages!

By opting in to receive text messages, you will benefit from:

Timely Updates: Receive information about meetings, events, and urgent matters.
Reminders: Get reminders for important deadlines and events directly on your
phone.
Convenience: Stay connected with your union on the go, ensuring you don't miss
out on crucial updates.

Rest assured, your contact information will be kept confidential and used exclusively for
union-related communications. We value your privacy and are committed to providing you
with relevant and timely information.

Click here to opt in to receiving text messages from OPEIU.

Contact your Union Representative with any questions.

Visit our website

https://forms.gle/X1xvqdz1jVRMiNZD8
http://www.opeiu8.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=63ce8ff8-cc11-4a8e-886c-078d9a7a8aa7
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